
Please OPPOSE SB159
 Firearms – Maryland Voluntary Do Not Sell Firearm Registry – Establishment 

How many abused spouses do you think will be forced to put their name on this list? Tyrants don't
like it when their victims to have the opportunity to fight back. 

How much will this cost? Why is Maryland funding this? Why not let a "Firearm Safety" 
organization fund it? Even a dollar is too much for a pure virtue signaling platform for people to use to 
proclaim their "team" identity. Who will have access to this highly private data?  It is completely 
unreasonable to expect that discrimination will not take place against people who are not on this list even 
with the supposed safe guard stated in the bill. The ONLY way to prevent the possibility of such 
discrimination is for this information NOT to exist. Period.

It is unreasonable to assume that people won't be bullied by their peer groups and social media to 
put themselves on this list as a means of conformity and social acceptance. We don't have a "don't sell me
alcohol" list nor any other such construct. The building of such a bureaucracy which will grow and 
morph over time is simply a dangerous path of wasted tax payer dollars.

Thomas J. Kasuba (registered Democrat)
2917 Rosemar Drive
Ellicott City, MD  21043-3332
tomkasubamd@netscape.net
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